
  
AMA Club #187 

Officers:  
 

President:  
Curt Gould 
  
Vice President:  
Matt Dauteuil  
 

Secretary:  
Ron Vernier III 
 

Treasurer: 
Gary Warzocha  
 

Instructors:  
 

Aero/Glider  
Billy G. 860-429-
1046  
Ron V. 860-205-
3277  
 

Aero/Heli/
Multirotor:  
Greg W. 860-508-
2394  
Rich P. 860-614-
3915  
 

Aero:  
Matt D. 860-228-
2059 
 

Introductory Pi-
lots: 
Rich P. 
Ron V. 
 

Field Marshals:  
Don M.  
Ray B. 

The Aerogramme  
Official Publication of the NorthEastern Drone Society  

October 6, 2016 Meeting minutes from Thursday, September 1, 2016. 

The regularly scheduled meeting started at 7:05pm with 8 members present.  

  

Treasurers Report was accepted and is as followed: 

Income:   $93.00 

 Dues:   $48.00 

 Raffle:   $20.00 

 Sales:   $25.00 

Expenses:           $377.52 

 DEEP Permits:       $150.00 

 Porta John:  $37.22 

 Postage:  $  4.08 

 Web Page:          $146.22 

Net Loss:           $244.52 

Cash & Checking: TBA 

Investment Acc. TBA 

Total:   TBA 

  

New Member: None. 

  

Old Business: 

Fun Fly Report 8/24/16 

First the taxi was a straight line to the end of the runway were you had 

to stop as close to a marker without hitting it. Sort of a closed to 

the whole event. Greg won at under two feet. There was a lot of 

hits on this one.  

Next was most loops which produced a four way tie! Greg, Cal, Al, and 

Bill G. at 18 in a minute. 

In limbo a big change. We set the poles at the edges of the runway 

(70') put a bright orange marker at the set height and used a sight 

man to make the over, under call. This meant no ribbon to fix or 

get messed up in the breeze. Also the pilots chose the one height 

they would try and got three shots. The lowest make being the 

winner, most made at that height to break ties. The siting worked 

great with no question on the calls. There was a little confusion on 

scoring as o changed it late. But in the end pilots were practicing 

to better their performance after the event was over. I can't re-

member seeing that before. Bill G. won at 3' with Greg and Ray 

tied at 4ô. 

DEEP Permits 

I had asked for more time and days.  Something came up as of 

9/15/2016 and will be explained at the meeting on 10/6/2016.  

With a follow up in the November newsletter.  
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 New Business: 

President Curt and Vice President Matt announced they are stepping out of office after this year.  

The club need your help!  If you are interested in running, please come to the meeting or con-

tact Curt. 

Raffle:  None. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:18. 

Recorder: Ron V. 

 

 

Vice President duties explained by Matt: 

 
I  announced at Thursdays meeting that due to employment changes I will not be able to be vice 
president next year. I have enjoyed working with all the board members and the membership for the 
last three years, But now it is time for an other member to step up to the position. Vice President du-
ties are Very simple, Represent the club in a positive manor /  Run club meetings or business in the 
absence of the president /  work with the president and other club officers addressing any club is-
sues / select items for the monthly raffle and the club holiday raffle. All in all pretty painless ! This is 
the second club officer position I have held in my time with the NEDS I would encourage one of the 
new members to give it a go. 
 
Thank You Matthew D'Auteuil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Photos by Greg W. 2 


